
 
 

We’re excited to offer you the opportunity to buy some gorgeous stationery at the same time 

as raising money for the school. We’ve teamed up with Boxcleverpress for the first time this 

year to offer you a range of lovely products, with 40% of the purchase price going to the 

Friends at no added cost to you!  

What is it?  

Boxcleverpress make “beautiful stationery for busy people”, and their products include 

calendars, family planners, menu & shopping pads, diaries and much more. I buy the family 

weekly planner calendar every year – it has columns for up to 6 people and loads of clever 

organisational features (plastic overlay for regular events, tear off shopping list, stickers to 

highlight those extra important events and occasions) to make busy lives that bit easier!  

Range of products, and how to view them 

Attached to this letter is a short catalogue to give you an idea of some of the products that 

are available. You can see more at https://boxcleverpress.com/, and we have some lovely 

example products that you can look at: 

• in the school office area during Film Night on Friday 15 November; and  

• at the Crown & Thistle Christmas Market on Sunday 17 November at 4pm. 

How to order 

If you would to place an order please complete the order form that is attached to this email, 

and return it to the School Office via your child’s class teacher by 29 November. We will then 

process everyone’s orders and have your products ready for collection by the end of term so 

that you’re all set for 2020. Please make sure you use this form so that the Friends receives 

the commission. 

We hope that you like this new initiative and look forward to your support,  

Julie Williams 

The Friends of Great Chesterford Primary Academy 

https://boxcleverpress.com/
https://boxcleverpress.com/

